
 

Continuous Listening 

Tonight is the deadline! The continuous listening survey closed today.  

 

The survey is an important tool in how we understand what’s working and 

where we can take action to improve. The survey is anonymous and your 

feedback matters to our entire leadership team.  If you have already taken 

the survey – thank you, and if you have not yet, please look for an email 

from “Vail Resorts Employee Surveys”. 

  

Checking your Schedule 

Reminder:   Our dept. is not using the Legion tile/app for any scheduling 

purposes. Instead, staff can use the Instructor.snow.com platform to do 

so. Directions are attached in your email.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For quick access, here is how you can log in:  

Pass Number: 10 or 11 digit pass number (for whatever pass is active) 

Password: $noW2324 

 

Of course, if you have any questions regarding your schedule, please let 

us know; we are happy to help.  

 

Fall Line Sports—Retail Spotlight 

The holidays are here! Stop by Fall Line  (located in the Pacific Crest 

Lodge) and use your 40% discount for any last minute gift needs. It’s early 

in the season, so there’s still a good selection of outerwear, goggles, and 

Ninja Suits (yes, they are amazing) as well as some brand new stickers and 

logo fleeces. The store will be open until 9:00pm Friday and Saturday, and 

4:00pm Christmas day; hope to see you in!   

 

Free Flu Shots  

It’s that time of year – time to strengthen your 

defenses against the nasty flu virus. To help you 

stay healthy, we sponsor free flu shots for all 

employees in the US – see details and get a flu shot 

voucher here.  

  

Summer Work 

Summer is months way but it’s not too early to start considering your 

summer employment. The Wa. Trails Association (WTA) is currently 

hiring for seasonal positions that compliment the winter season well.  

 

For more information about the roles, please refer to the careers 

page: https://www.wta.org/our-work/about/job-opportunities-careers  

 

 

Stevens Pass Ski and Ride School 

spschoolstaff@vailresorts.com 

Happy Holiday Time! We know this time of year can be a lot and we 

hope that along with any celebrations you are also finding time to rest 

and enjoy the season.  

We also have a lot to celebrate 

this week! In addition to some 

great GX  (guest feedback) shout 

outs that we’ve been able to 

share; we also had 3 folks attain 

their Children Specialist 1 accredi-

tations. Please help us celebrate 

these folks: Annette Diggs, Winston Wolf, Ken Will 
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